

Camp Springs Community Church

8040 Woodyard Road, Clinton, MD 20735-1963 (301-868-3030) campsprings.church@gmail.com www.campspringscommunitychurch.com

August 13, 2023

Welcome to Camp Springs Community Church. I trust that you will be blessed today as we study God's Word together. The foundational teaching of the Bible is the Gospel of Jesus Christ, which simply teaches that every person is a sinner (thinks and does wrong things) and is permanently separated from God and Heaven. However, Jesus Christ (God's Son), became a man who died by being nailed to a cross to pay for the sins of the world, and then rose from the grave. Whoever puts his faith in Jesus Christ for salvation will have his sins forgiven and will gain entry into heaven (John 3:16). Please ask us if you have questions.

10 AM Message BLESSING IN SHUNEM 2 KINGS 4:8-17

MORNING SERVICE

Prelude:

Greetings and Announcements

Scripture 2 TIMOTHY 3:16-4:5 Mike Kirkendall

Prayer

Hymns

11 AM Message THE LIVING WORD HEBREWS 4:11-13



There will be a Pot Luck Dinner for Debbie Ranard on Sunday, August 13th, After the morning service.

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

Sunday School for all Ages	10:00 AM
Sunday Morning	11:00 AM
Wednesday – Soccer w/ Savior	7:00 PM
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study	7:00 PM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sunday Mornings, from 9:45 AM to 12:15 PM, YouTube Live on the CSCC Channel will be open, all are welcome to connect.

Wednesday Evenings: Adult Bible Study, and Soccer w/Savior 7 pm.

AUGUST ATTENDANCE

Aug.	10 am Sunday	11 am	WED
	School	Worship	
6	28	52	24
13			
20			
27			

Debbie Ranard's last day in the office will be August 18th, and her last day at church will be Aug. 20th. She will be moving the weekend of August 26th & 27th, if anyone would like to help load the rental truck on the 26th, please let her know.



Friday, August 18TH, 2023 6 PM Dinner Provided

ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING: If you are the head of one of the ministries and your report goes into the booklet for the Annual Business meeting, help Adriana out by having your reports to her by the middle of October.

DAVE & PATTY MASON – Military Evangelism July 2023 (excerpt)

TRAVEL

July was a big month for travel for Patty and I. We returned at the first of the month from a church conference in Covington, KY just to turn around the next day to travel to Maryland to see family of the 4th of July holiday. We were back home for a week and then it was off to Latrobe, PA for Patty's family reunion then down to Elkridge, MD to visit the fine folks at Faith Bible Church. When we got home from that, my truck suffered a malfunction in the gas gauge and went into the shop for a week. The city came to the Center for the Fire Inspection (always a good time!) and several emergency counseling sessions with Marines. It was a full month!

LUKE

Through it all Luke stepped up and really helped us in big ways. He ran the Bible study for us on a night we were out of town, got us prepped for the fire inspection, and did a lot of things behind the scenes that just made life at the Center better for everyone. The Marines really like when Luke teaches, as he is only a few years older than most of them and he "speaks their language" and makes big Biblical concepts understandable to their generation.

CHAPEL NEWS

The Chapel Ministry continues to be a source of blessing. Numbers are down right now as we are between training schedules, but the base population is expected to grow greatly this fall and just in time. The new Chapel is expected to be ready for operation within the next few weeks. I recently had a meeting with the Deputy Commander on the base and everything seems to be falling into place to allow us to continue ministering at the base for years to come. God has even made it possible for me to establish a relationship with the Chaplain over all of Training Command for the Marine Corps and he has been very supportive. Soon our Memorandum of Understanding should be finally signed off on and our ministry will be officially recognized as the main providers of Protestant Religious Services on the base. There is no chaplain on Camp Johnson right now, and even the weekly ELR (Entrance Level Recruit) briefing on Religious services has been handed over to me to present. This is unheard of territory, in other words, it's a God thing!

NEW ADDRESS: (as of Aug. 27th)
DEBBIE RANARD
1734 Pennington Drive
Murfreesboro, TN, 37129